Dear Chamber Members...and concerned citizens of Camp Verde
Camp Verde Chamber update:
Any ads to go out in the Chamber update must be submitted by the 3rd Monday of the Month. The Notice will be attached to the Chamber email updates which come out on the 4th Tuesday. All of the events must be for the following month. We send out the chamber updates monthly.
_____________________________
Meet & Greet at JTs Bistro on Main Street. $5 for members, $8 for non-members. Each business will have an opportunity to give a 5 min elevator speech.
______________________
The Camp Verde Chamber has added an additional board member to replace a lost one. Emily Hoyt (Accountant) we welcome to the Chamber Board. We are grateful for input and assistance.
_______________________
The New edition of the Camp Verde Chamber Resource is out. $10/copy. We hope to have copies available at the Cornfest. Stop by the booth. Use this link to order—or become a member and receive your copy free of charge. We have opened up advertising options! $100 for quarter page, $200 for half page and $400 for whole page. The ad will run for 6 months—up until the new edition of the Resource comes out. Financials are being added to the website so we can take $ on the website.
https://www.amazon.com/Camp-Verde-Chamber-Resource-2022-2023-ebook/dp/B0B4FSCRZ4/ref=sr_1_1?crid=3IZZCSRMD6GHC&keywords=camp+verde+chamber&qid=1655845798&s=books&sprefix=camp+verde+chamber%2Cstripbooks%2C237&sr=1-1
_______________________
New Membership is $75/yr and starts July 1st. Please support your local business community. Join by downloading the application from the website. www.campverde.biz
____________________
We had a good representation of business for the latest City Council meeting regarding the importance of signage in Camp Verde. About 20 businesses were represented. We need to band together to support our agenda. Please become a Chamber Member! We will keep you posted on the latest happenings regarding signage in Camp Verde.
____________________
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The Home Depot Foundation is offering Veteran Housing Grants to nonprofit organizations for the new construction or rehabilitation of permanent supportive housing for veterans. Awards typically range from $100,000 to $500,000.
 
Applications are due July 8, 2022.
 
Eligible applicants include 501(c)3 nonprofit organizations in good standing with the IRS for at least five years. Organizations with a current operating budget of at least $300,000 and audited statements for the past three years. Organizations with previous experience developing veteran housing and that currently manage or own veteran-specific housing. Organizations with a 15+ year ownership stake in the development. Organizations involved in the Continuum of Care or a local collaboration to end homelessness in their community.
 
Information regarding the Home Depot Foundation’s Veteran Housing Grants can be found by clicking HERE.
 
Please share the Home Depot Foundation’s Veteran Housing Grant opportunity within your networks.
 ______________________
Hello all,
We are getting ready for Corn Fest, being held July 16th from 11:00-7:00 pm this year. We are looking for non-profits that are interested in fundraising at the event. There are 2 specific areas that we need groups to help with:
1)      Fresh Corn Sales – the group who does this usually sells in the morning at the Farmer’s Market and then moves over to a booth at our event. Town provides the corn, corn bags, tables, chairs, and a shade tent. The groups in the past that have done this have made around $1,000 for the day and they just provide the peopleJ
2)      Dunk Tank – for this, the Town will provide the dunk tank and make sure it is filled. The group’s responsibility is to run the tank, including scheduling the people to be in the tank. Town staff can assist in marketing if you so choose. Last year’s group made close to $500 and there is potential for more to be made.
3)      We are also open to other ideas you may have for your group to fundraise at this or other events. Ideas could be games, selling water/sodas, raffles, or even just getting information out to the community. Remember that for non-profits, your first event booth is free!
 
We will be looking at groups who have not had the opportunity to sell corn or run the dunk tank first to try to spread the wealth. Please respond to this email if your group is interested in helping with these specific things or if you have another idea.
 
Shawna Figy, C.P.R.P, C.Y.S.A., A.F.O
Camp Verde Parks and Recreation
Recreation Supervisor
928-554-0829
---------------------------------

Handy booklet from ACA,  
Please feel free to pass along.
 
http://az-municipalities.com/2022-23/
 
_______________________
There was a ‘soft opening’ of the Sports complex in Camp Verde. 6-6-22. Here is the presentation by Russ Martin, Town Manager

